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Public Notice: VIEDA Governing Board Decision
Meeting Scheduled for December 17
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Staff Consortium December 13, 2024

ST. CROIX, U.S. Virgin Islands — The Virgin Islands Economic Development Authority
(VIEDA) has announced that a Governing Board Decision Meeting for the Virgin
Islands Economic Development Commission (VIEDC) will take place on Tuesday,
December 17, 2024, at 9:00 a.m. The meeting will address application and compliance
matters.

The meeting will be conducted virtually via Zoom, an online platform for video and audio
communication. Interested individuals are invited to participate and are required to
register in advance using the following link:


https://viconsortium.com/vi-community_center/virgin-islands-public-notice--vieda-governing-board-decision-meeting-scheduled-for-december-17

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZMvd-
CqqTwjHtCUDdHTQMoNVgJ1lkxQhYvh

Participants are encouraged to complete registration prior to the meeting to ensure timely
access.

Please note that the VIEDA Board of Directors and its subsidiary boards may enter
into executive session during the meeting, as permitted by 1 V.I.C. § 254.

For additional information or inquiries, please contact the VIEDA offices at the following
numbers:

e St. Croix Office: (340) 773-6499
e St. Thomas Office: (340) 714-1700

This meeting is an opportunity for stakeholders and the public to remain informed about
economic development activities and decisions impacting the U.S. Virgin Islands.

Wayne L. Biggs, Jr.
Chief Executive Officer
Virgin Islands Economic Development Authority

© Viconsortium 2024


https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZMvd-CqqTwjHtCUDdHTQMoNVgJ1lkxQhYvh
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZMvd-CqqTwjHtCUDdHTQMoNVgJ1lkxQhYvh

